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No. 4 	 NEWSLETTER 	 August 1986 

The July meeting of the HRSMS was held at the home of 
Purser Bill Fox on the 8th arid was aUerlcled by 12 iaeirtbacs 
and guests. The meeting was called to order at 2007 by 
First Mate John Cheevers. Under old business, it was 
reported that the club had joined the NRG. After 
discussion, it was decided that the club will not 
participate in Hampton Bay Days in September since fees are 
1nVolzec1 arid parkir-ig is limited. It was announced that Kent 
Wade and Tom Abbott are holding demonstrations at the 
Waterman's Museum at Yorktown on Sundays arid have beeirl the 
subject of stories in the local press. There was no new 
business for discussion, so the floor was turried ,  over to 
guest Alan Frazer of New York. Alan presented an 
interesting illustrated talk on the subject of photo etching 
of model parts, using his work on side-wheel steamer •SEA 
BIRD as an example. The program was well received and 
generated considerable discussion. 

The August ineeirig of the HRSMS will be held at the 
home of Paul Brindza, 107 Bryon Road, Yorktown (898-7756) at 
2000 on Friday, August S. Members are requested to bring 
designs and suggestions for new club stationery for 
discussion at the meeting. To get to Paul's house in the 
Edgehill section of York County, turn left off of Rt. 17 
North onto York-Warwick Drive, about three miles south of 
Yorktown. Take the 5th left onto Cockletown Rd., then the 
3rd left onto Dotninion Rd. Take the second left off 
Dominion onto Byron Road. Paul is our newest member and all 
are urged to acend this meeting. 

Skipper: Bill Clarke 868-6809 
First Mate: John Cheevers 875-0732 
Purser: Bill Fox 253-0310 


